
COVID-19: EMU Fitness Center closed to the public

Fri, Mar 13, 2020 at 11:39 AM

Hello from the Eastern Mennonite University Fitness Center. 

EMU's executive administrative leadership team, in consultation with the Board of Trustees, has announced an action plan that includes cancellation of all 
public events and public use of facilities through April 3, at which point there will be a re-evaluation of the situation.  

We value your patronage and we want to maintain the health and safety of all fitness center users. To that end, and in accordance with the guidance from 
EMU administrators, the Fitness Center will be closed to all community patrons until at least April 3. Current EMU students, faculty and staff are still 
permitted to use the fitness center, with their valid EMU id, as long as we are able to maintain staffing levels.  All memberships have been extended by 
one month at no additional cost.

If you have general questions please direct them to Rachel Roth Sawatzky,  Director of Student Programs, 540-432-4133/rachel.roth.
sawatzky@emu.edu.  For membership related questions you may contact Ted Erickson, 540-432-4489/ted.erickson@emu.edu.

For more information about EMU's COVID-19 response, visit www.emu.edu/coronavirus.

To your health!
Rachel

Rachel Roth Sawatzky she/her
Director of Student Programs
Eastern Mennonite University

540-432-4849
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